

## 2021-August-26

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approval of minutes from August 19, 2021 meeting	Martijn	5
Informational Update on Temurin Release	Stewart	10
Update from Marketing Committee - vendor information	Hendrik	10
Informational Update on Adoptium Marketplace Policy Review	Tim	10
Reminder: Tim Ellison to chair the next two meetings	Tim	0.1

**Quorum:**

## Attendees

### Steering Committee Members

- Tim Ellison (Red Hat)
- Martijn Verburg (Microsoft)
- Melissa Klein (New Relic)
- Hendrik Ebbers (Karakun)
- Gil Tene (Azul)
- Stewart Addison (Committer rep)
- Sanhong Li (Alibaba Cloud)
- Samir Kamberkar (IBM) [From 15:35 BST]

### Other Attendees

- 

### Eclipse Foundation

- Paul Buck

## Minutes

### Approval of minutes from August 19, 2021 meeting




- Approved by SC

### Informational Update on the July PSU Temurin Release

- Most JDKs are out for 8, 11 and 16
- No JREs for Java 16+
- Yes to JREs for Java 11 for continuity on the LTS
- No JDK8 for Linux s390 due to no JIT, users are recommended to use alternative providers

- Alpine Image Discussions
  - Java 8, 11, 16 - ongoing Alpine glibc Docker image discussion ([link](#)). Important to note that the Alpine maintainers would prefer us **not** to do this.
  - Java 17 must Alpine headless Java runtime build being investigated - needs community input.
- Retrospectives to be run.
- Paul Buck recommended updating the FAQ link on the Website with the detail that Stewart posted on Slack.
  - Martijn added that we should update all of the main GitHub repo README.md files as well.
  - Tim thanks everyone for their time.

### Update from Marketing Committee - vendor information

- Adoptium.net mockup was presented to Marketing Group today, landing page only so far. (<https://xd.adobe.com/view/b27c210b-e701-475a-804b-1b35c62d9e88-e72f/>)
  - Gil mentioned that the landing page wasn't fit for purpose (from Azul's perspective). He will follow up in the Marketing Committee.
- A sheet for Community Events started. (  Community Events )
- A sheet for Social Media started. (  Twitter Schedule )
- A doc started on terminology that we should use consistently (  Common Message and Language )
- Gil asked to have Marketing Committee time moved. ([https://doodle.com/poll/5w8wh46wix8h2nr7?utm\\_source=poll&utm\\_medium=link](https://doodle.com/poll/5w8wh46wix8h2nr7?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link))
- Martijn commented that because we are lacking a Temurin homepage and dedicated API for that distribution vs a marketplace landing page for Adoptium.
- Gil mentioned that if there is a download button on the adoptium home page then it should somehow offer all choices and not pre-select one.
- Tim +1'd the above comments.

### Informational Update on Adoptium Marketplace Policy Review

- Tim has been merging in feedback but it's not ready for review just yet. He hopes to have something ready for us to discuss further at next week's WG.
- Paul Buck asked on timelines. Tim mentioned we'd need to get a Quality license agreed, marketplace publisher agreement and the policy document updated.
- A meeting to discuss how binaries are presented to happen in the next couple of weeks.